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SACRED HEART PROVINCE 
SISTERS OF ST. FRANCIS 
NEWS BRIEF 
 
Friday, June 3, 2022 

  
ALLIANCE NEWS FROM SR. JANE SCHNEIDER:  
There was confusion of room numbers for the sisters the following are the rooms they ended up 
with. 

 
• Sr. Geraldine Clifford is in Room #118.  

Highland Park Care Center, 1633 Sweetwater Ave. #118, Alliance NE 69301 
       308-762-2525 Phone @ Highland Park Care Center 

No Cell  
 

• Sr. Francisca Delgado is in Room #116. 
Highland Park Care Center, 1633 Sweetwater Ave. #116, Alliance NE 69301 
308-762-2525 Highland Park Care Center 

  308-760-5640 Sr. Francesca’s cell 
 
• Sr. Maureen Murphy is in Room #115  

Highland Park Care Center, 1633 Sweetwater Ave #115, Alliance NE 69301 
       308-762-2525 Highland Park Care Center 
      308-760-0802 Sr. Maureen’s cell 
 

“The sisters are settling in and figuring out where they go and when they go and what is 
happening. It will all come together in time. It is good to see them take part in some of the 
activities and the staff is good about taking them. 
 
My new is working from my office – my bedroom or sometimes dining room. I’m trying to 
take it day by day as find my work hours. Time at Highland Park and working at home on 
the computer. I continue to keep people lined up for the Communion Prayer Services that 
Joan and I will start getting Associate Program going again after COVID. 
 
The four of us are Marian Community so I would like to do “Sister stuff” with them special 
days, holy days, community meetings? and other times. It will all come together in time. 
Maureen keeps me busy she is not able to respond to letters or cards she receives so it is 
finding ways to help her.  
 

Take care, Sr. Jane 
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AIRFARE? - CHAPTER OF MATS:  
Sisters and Associates are invited from the three US provinces to attend 
our Chapter of Mats gathering! Please save the dates August 26-28, 2022, 
at our sister province (Holy Name Province) at Stella Niagara, NY. A 
confirmation registration form will be sent to all sisters and associates in 
June 2022. Start looking for deals on airfare, to Buffalo/Niagara, NY – 
BUF!  For more info, contact Donna Kroll at 303-458-6270 or 
donnak@franciscanway.org . 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE OF THE SOUL FOR: 
Sr. Helena Maria Back, who died on May 26, 2022.  She was born on January 7, 1935 and 
professed on February 3, 1959.  Sr. Helena is a member of Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Province in Santa Maria, RS, Brazil.  
                        
NEW ADDRESS: 
Sandy and Mick McCarthy, 7305 Pioneers Blvd #601, Lincoln, NE  68506.  

mccarthyshamrock@gmail.com  

 
DONNA KROLL’S SCHEDULE: 
• June 2-8   Vacation 
 
 
SR. MANCHESTER’S SCHEDULE: 
• June 7-8   Council Meetings 
• June 10-11  CANCELED! Pre-Chapter Gathering #5 
• June 28-29  Council Meetings 
• July 8-9   Pre-Chapter Planning Meeting 
• July 10-16  XIII Chapter 
• July 16   New/Old Council Meeting 
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